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Reg. No. WO1 11-02 

Re: Waste Licence- South East Recycling Company Limited, for a facility located at 
South East Recycling Company Ltd, South East Recycling Centre, Carrigbawn, 
Pembrokestown, County Wexford. 

Dear Mr.Mernagh ’ 

I refer to the Agency’s letter dated the 7 March 2007, which stated that the Board of 
the Agency granted a refund of 50% of the application fee. The amount stated in that 
letter was €5,000, however hrther assessment indicates that the amount of the refund 
should in fact be €4,000. 

The appropriate fee for a review of a waste licence for 

Is€12,000. 

The recovery of waste and 
The disposal of waste where the annual intake is less than 25,000 tonnes. 

The fee amount received was €10,000 and if the application had not being withdrawn, 
the Agency would have requested the outstanding amount of €2,000. Therefore the 
Agency retains €6,000 and €4,000 is to be refunded to you. 

Arrangements are being made to have a cheque for €4,000 forwarded to you in due 
course. 

‘ Yours sincerely, 

& /Le ” p/& 
Catherine O’Keeffe 
Programme Officer 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 
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